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TO: REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 
 
On Wednesday April 30th, Greg Myles retired from the office of President of CATCA. A 
reception was held that evening and many members, friends and colleagues attended 
to wish Greg well in his retirement. Thank you to everyone who took the time to come 
out and give Greg a fitting send-off. 
 
I have now assumed the office of President and I look forward to the challenges ahead. 
I would like to take a moment to thank Greg for his support during this transition. I would 
also like to thank our office staff, Miriam and Sarah, who have been showing me the 
way our office runs. Most importantly, I want to thank CATCA’s Board of Directors.  
Doug, Scott, James, Gary, Eric, and Dave, along with Ron Smith, Director of 
Transportation for Unifor, have shown me nothing but support. As we move forward, I 
know my team will be an extremely strong one that will represent the needs of our 
members well. 
 
In the coming months, I will be visiting branches across the country and I look forward to 
meeting as many members as possible.   
 
As I begin my new job as CATCA President, I do so with extreme pride. My first order of 
business is the IFATCA conference in Europe where representatives from around the 
world gather to talk ATC. I am so proud to be heading the delegation representing the 
men and women of CATCA. It is indeed an honour to represent you, the best Air Traffic 
Controllers in the world. 
 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Duffey 
President 
 


